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Friday 9th October 2020 

 

Autumn Term - Newsletter 6 

Thank you to those of you who have been able to donate items for the Food Bank today. We will contact them on 
Monday next week to arrange the pickup. We will post a photo on Dojo and Facebook next week of the generous 
collection! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week is already the last week of half term. For me personally, it is my last week at Luxulyan school before 

my maternity leave starts! 

Mr Gynn will be increasing his days in school and Mrs Williams will increase from part-time to full time to become 

‘acting’ Head of School also. I am sure they will work together successfully to continue to drive Luxulyan forward 

during my leave. As I am also SENDCo, Gabby Westland (current SENDCo at Mevagissey school) will become the 

SENDCo at Luxulyan during this time to continue to support our pupils with additional needs.  

On Friday next week, together with PALS, for a bit of early Halloween fun pupils  
will be invited to come into school in fancy dress for a suggested donation of £1 each  
in a named envelope to go in a collection box in their classroom which will be quarantined 
 – NO money to the school office please.  
 
Please be mindful of appropriate footwear for the duration of the day.               

 

Positive thought of the week:   

 

 

 

Happy Friday! 

Mrs L-D-L. 



 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Ash Class 

 

 

Beech Class 

 

 

Sycamore Class 

 

 

Oak Class   

 

 

 

She is star of the week for Oak class because she has 

shown great maturity with her peers both in her 

learning and in the playground environment.  She is 

settling well into the role of a year 6 and a house 

captain and is a very positive role-model for all of our 

younger pupils too.  Well done! 

For his organisational skills in comparing 6 

different leaflets in our persuasive writing 

Grace is doing fantastically well at learning and remembering her 

Set 3 phonics sounds. 

She is such a hard worker, a great friend and 

class mate. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2020 DIARY DATES 

12th October Nasal Flu vaccinations – All Years – Kernow Health 

13th October Beech Class – Cornwall Cricket PE training 

14th October Sycamore and Oak Class - Plymouth Argyle PE Training 

16th October  PALS Halloween Dress Up Day 

19th – 23rd October INSET Days 

26th – 30th October HALF TERM 

2nd November  Return to school 

 

ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK 02/10/20— 08/10/2020 

   Ash Class   100%            Beech Class   97.4% 

Sycamore Class  100%   Oak Class   99.2% 

Overall School Attendance 99.1%!!!! Amazing! 

 A big well done to Ash and Sycamore Class – Joints Winners!  

Please note some activities/events are not connected to Luxulyan School and parents should undertake their own checks as to 

the suitability of the providers/activities. 
  

  

  

  

BLACK HISTORY MONTH 

Our whole school class assembly theme 

next week will be 'Black History Month' 

which is celebrated throughout October... 

 

2020 sees the 33rd year of celebration in 

this country. It began as a way of 

remembering important people and events 

in the history of African people. 

 

It is celebrated in February in the United 

States and Canada, while in Ireland, the 

Netherlands, and the United Kingdom it is 

observed in October. 


